
 clearwater.lacsd.org
 ClearwaterProjectLA

📞 877-300-WATER

CONSTRUCTION/TRAFFIC NOTICE
The Sanitation Districts has begun drilling on 
Western Avenue across from the 5th Street cul-de-
sac, requiring one southbound traffic lane closure.  
A 4-inch bore hole is being drilled to a depth of 
370 feet, so we can investigate conditions in our 
underground tunnel using a camera. There are no 
safety issues or concerns for this area while this 
work takes place.

UPDATED SCHEDULE
Start Date:	� September 29, 2025

Working	 Monday – Friday   
�Hours: 	� 9:00 am to 3:00 pm 

Saturday, October 4 & 11 
8:00 am to 5:00 pm

Duration:	� 4-6 weeks (depending on 
drilling progress)

Commuters and local residents can expect the one-
lane closure on the southbound side of Western 
Avenue at this location during working hours. Expect 
traffic delays along Western Avenue and Weymouth 
Avenue at this time. Please use caution when driving 
through this area. 

For information and details about this project 
please visit clearwater.lacsd.org. Questions or 
concerns? Please contact Maria Rosales-Ramirez at  
mrosales@lacsd.org or (562) 908-4288, ext. 2311.

We appreciate your patience and cooperation 
during this important infrastructure work.
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